Bass Hill Public School
611 Hume Highway,
Bass Hill NSW 2197

9644 3431

Dear Parent/ Caregiver,

In order to plan our classes for next year, it is important that we know the number of students who will be
enrolled at our school in 2025. g

Please inform the office ASAP, by returning the below notes, if your child is not returning to Bass Hill Public
School next year or will be returning after Tuesday 4 February 2025.

Regards,
Mrs Jahshan
Principal

Notice of Student Leaving (please return this section to the office)

My child/ren will not be returning to Bass Hill Public School for the 2025 school year.

Family Name First Name 2024 Class

Their last day will be:

The school they will attend in 2025

Parent/Carer Signature:

Notice of Student Returning after Tuesday 4 Februa Y (please return this section to the office)
My Child/ren will be returning to Bass Hill Public School next year but will return after Tuesday 4 February
2025 due to;

They will return on: (date)

Family Name First Name 2024 Class

Parent/Carer Signature:




